
Staff produced this video as a lead up to graduation day with the idea of having young students and

future graduates talk about what they want to be when they graduate while also offering a

congratulatory state to the current graduating class. This was to bring excitement for the upcoming

graduation and run before each graduation ceremony for the Class of 2024. Staff simply gave the

young students from one of the feeder elementary schools of each high school the prompt what do

you want to be when you graduate, and gave them props in relation to their response to create a fun

moment. After airing them during the graduation ceremonies, this video was posted and lives on

YouTube, earning 218 views to date.


